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                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Edward Pidermann, Town Manager 

 

Subject: Stormwater Rate Study Workshop 

 

Date: August 11, 2020 

 

 

On September 10, 2019, the Town Council passed Resolution No. 2019-1631 approving a work order for Wood 

Environment & Infrastructure Solutions, Inc. (“Wood”) for the Stormwater Rate Study, in an amount not to 

exceed $40,255.80.  The purpose of the study is to determine an appropriate utility fee that would advance the 

goals of the stormwater program and accelerate the implementation of stormwater capital projects.  

 

An initial stormwater rate study workshop was conducted on May 12, 2020 with the Town Council to share 

initial findings and to gain feedback on changes that may impact the stormwater program. Based on feedback 

received at this workshop, staff and the consultant conducted further analysis to determine options to address 

current and future demand for funding to address known and anticipated resources to meet capital improvement 

needs as well as sustain and improve drainage system performance and maintenance goals.  

 

The stormwater rate study report has been finalized. The intent of this workshop is to present the final report 

and discuss the analysis and recommendations.    

 

Attachments: 

 

1.  Miami Lakes Rate Restudy Final Report  

2.  Presentation Final Report   
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